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Subject: Honeysuckle managed care

To all at ACCC, well done at the first step in selling out your fellow Australians to the potential of managed care, and 
US style (non) health care. I have worked in the US and have seen the inequities and inflated costs, designed to fund 
insurers’ dividends and executive salaries, first hand. 
 
I for one will not participate in any third party contracts and will encourage all colleagues to do likewise. 
 
I am for my patients, not insurance company shareholders and executives. 
 
The following link may be enlightening. 
 
 
Opinion | Health Care in the U.S., as Seen From Abroad - The New York Times (nytimes.com) 
 
 
Dr David Dilley  
Hand Surgeon 
Sydney 
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